Concern for missing Lisa Wind
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UPDTE — LISA WIND TRACED SAFE AND WELL IN EDINBURGH

Police are appealing for the assistance of the public in an
effort to trace a 34-year-old woman reported missing.

Lisa Wind of the Southside of Edinburgh was last heard from on
Thursday 28th May.

This behaviour is out of character for Lisa and officers are
growing increasingly concerned for her wellbeing.

She is known to visit the Southbridge, Ocean Terminal and
Meadowbank areas of the Capital. It is thought she may still
be in Edinburgh however she also has family in the Bradford
area of England where she is originally from.

Lisa is described as being around 5ft 6in, with long black
pleated hair and has an English accent.

Anyone who has seen Lisa or who can assist police with their
ongoing enquiries is asked to come forward.

Inspector Kevin Rafferty said: “There has been no contact with
Lisa since Thursday 28th May and we are growing increasingly
concerned for her welfare.

“Lisa’s disappearance has come as a shock to her family and we
are keen to trace her as quickly as possible.

“Police are carrying out extensive enquiries in an effort to
find Lisa and I would ask anyone who has seen Lisa or who has
information that can assist with our ongoing enquiries to
please contact police on 101 or, alternatively call the
charity Crimestoppers on 0800 555 111.”
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